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We would like to wish 

everyone a happy New 

Year and a big 

thankyou to everyone 

for their support 

throughout 2023 
 

 

 



 
 

A very big thank you to the wonderful pupils at 

Charlton school for coming to St Stephens to sing 

us christmas carols, we all loved it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

A very enjoyable christmas party 

at St Stephens  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Donna & Martine had a great time 

at the beauty & the beast panto  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Birthdays in February  

 

8th - Simon 

23rd - Rodney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in touch 

St Stephens, 13 Godwyne Road, Dover, Kent, CT16 1SW 

01304 202864 

Email: Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

mailto:Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk
http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/

